
   

Aloha Class of 2020 ʻOhana, 
  
On behalf of the class of 2020, I would like to personally thank all of you for your 
support of our Senior Lū’au this past Saturday.  Thank you so much for your 
generous donations of drinks for our concessions, greenery for our decorations and 
the many items donated for our country store and silent auction.  So very 
appreciative of all the parents that sacrificed their Saturday morning to come and 
help with setting up the gym.  So thankful for all of our parents that volunteered to 
work at the country store and silent auction during the event and so appreciative of 
all the parents that stayed late to break down and clean up the gym at the close of 
our lū’au.  Please know how very much you are appreciated. 
  
A big Mahalo to our Class of 2021 parents as well, who came out in full force to help 
us with the plating of the food. Thank you!! 
  
I would also like to send out a very special thank you and acknowledge our 
Senior Lū’au Committee parents who have been planning for our Senior Lū’au since 
October 2018.  Thank you so very much to you folks for all of the countless hours 
you spent working on, planning and facilitating our lū’au. THANK YOU!! 
  
Maile Cox and Connie Chinen:  Senior Lū’au Committee Chairpersons 
Patrice Perrin:  2020 Class Parent 
Jan and Trevor Maunakea:  Logistics 
Tracie Lopes:  Entertainment 
Jeanine DeFries:  Country Store 
Regina Pascua:  Flora and Fauna 
Rhonda Akima:  Cookbooks 
Momi Nelson & Auli’i Hirahara:  Decorations 
Lani Kaaa:  Silent Auction 
Renee Arita and Kanani Akina-Lee:  Apparel 
  
Thank you so very much to you folks for your leadership to create such a fantastic 
and successful lu’au!! 
  
Mahalo parents for all that you do for the Class of 2020!!  
  
Deepest gratitude,  
Denny Ono 


